
A once-in-a-lifetime cultural experience is coming to George Washington High 
School.   The traditional Chinese Opera will be performed by high school 

students all the way from China!   
 

Tickets purchased will be 
entered into a drawing for a special gift.   

 

Proceeds will benefit George Washington High School, The Police Activities   
League and the Association for International Friendship.     

BEIJING OPERA  
Performed By: 

Beijing Opera High School PRC  

 

DATE:  

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 30 
7:00 pm 

DONATION: 

$5 For Students 
$10 For Adults 

Contact Washington High School to reserve a seat at 415-750-8400 

LOCATION:   

GEORGE WASHINGTON  
HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM 

600 32nd Avenue  
(ENTER AT 30TH AVE & ANZA) 


